
  

 
 

 

NEATH PORT TALBOT COUNCIL 
 

Environment, Regeneration and Streetscene Services Scrutiny 
Committee 

 
8th November 2024 

 
Report of the Head of Engineering & Transport – David W. 

Griffiths & the Head of Property & Regeneration – Simon 
Brennan 

 
Matter for Decision 
 
WARDS AFFECTED: Neath East, Neath North, Pontardawe and Port 

Talbot. 
 
Name of Report: Disposal of Off-Street Pay & Display Car Parks 
Capacity Review 
 
Purpose of Report: 
 
To allow for pre-decision consideration Disposal of Off-Street Pay & 
Display Car Parks Capacity Review by scrutiny members. 
 

Background: 
 
The scrutiny committee have selected this item for pre-decision 
scrutiny ahead of presentation to Cabinet on the 13th November for 
decision. 
 
Financial Impact 
Not applicable.  
 



Integrated Impact Assessment 
Not applicable. 
 
Valleys Communities Impacts 
Not applicable. 
 
Workforce Impacts 
Not applicable. 
 
Legal Impacts 
Not applicable.  
 
Risk Management Impacts 
Not applicable.  
 
Crime and Disorder Impacts 
Not applicable.  
 
Violence Against Women, Domestic Abuse and Sexual Violence 
Impacts 
Not applicable.  
 
Consultation 
There is no requirement under the constitution for consultation on this 
item.  
 
Recommendations 
Following scrutiny, it is recommended that Members support the 
recommendation outlined in the draft cabinet report. 
 
Appendices  
 
Disposal of Off-Street Pay & Display Car Parks Capacity Review. 
 
Officer Contract 
Ian Rees, Parking Manager 



Tel. No: 01639 763970 
 
Mr Tom Rees – Scrutiny Officer 
email: t.rees1@npt.gov.uk  
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